## **CITY OF BURNABY**

## C

# **COMMUNITY HERITAGE COMMISSION**

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS

SUBJECT: BURNABY CENTENNIAL ANTHOLOGY REPRINT

## **RECOMMENDATION:**

1. THAT Council approve the expenditure of up to \$1,000.00 to reprint the Burnaby Centennial Anthology Book as outlined in this report.

### REPORT

The Community Heritage Commission, at its meeting held on 2003 November 06, received and adopted the <u>attached</u> report requesting funding to reprint the Burnaby Centennial Anthology Book.

The Commission advised that given the current orders on hand and the estimated future demand for publications, it is advisable to print 50 copies at this time.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Celest Redman Chair

Councillor Sav Dhaliwal Vice Chair

COPY: CITY MANAGER

DIRECTOR FINANCE

DIRECTOR PLANNING AND BUILDING

TO:

COMMUNITY HERITAGE COMMISSION

2003 October 28

FROM:

DIRECTOR PLANNING AND BUILDING

Our File: 3520 20

SUBJECT:

BURNABY CENTENNIAL ANTHOLOGY REPRINT

PURPOSE:

To request funding to reprint the Burnaby Centennial Anthology Book.

#### RECOMMENDATIONS

1. THAT the Community Heritage Commission (CHC) request Council to approve the expenditure of up to \$1,000.00 to reprint the Burnaby Centennial Anthology Book as outlined in this report.

#### REPORT

The Community Heritage Commission produced the Burnaby Centennial Anthology Book in 1993 as part of the city's Centennial celebration. This anthology contains 540 pages of stories and photos supplied by 150 Burnaby pioneers, describing their life in early Burnaby and are grouped according to the early districts of the city.

The Centennial Anthology, which has had two previous printings, has now sold out. As a result of a recent article in InfoBurnaby (summer edition) there have been orders for twenty-two books received to date by CHC member Harry Pride, who managed this community project.

The cost to print the book in the City Hall print shop has been priced at \$20.00 each. In order to recover the costs of printing, it is proposed that the book be sold for \$25.00. Taking into account the current orders on hand and the estimated future demand for the publication, it would be advisable at this time to print 50 copies. The printing cost will not to exceed \$1,000.00. Funds for this project are available in the Commission's 2003 annual program budget.

The books will be reprinted in November, 2003 for distribution and sale.

Belhouse, Director

PLANNING AND BUILDING

JW:tn

cc:

Director Finance